
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 1:15 PM 
To: 'Karl Beaster (Karl.Beaster@enbridge.com)' 
Subject: Enbridge -Reichel Rd 
 
HI Karl, do you have any updates for Enbridge-Reichel Rd (BRRTS # 02-55-548746)? Thanks, Carrie 
 
 

 Carrie Stoltz  
Hydrogeologist  
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Air, Waste, and Remediation & Redevelopment Division (AWaRe)  
Rhinelander Service Center  
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI  54501 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  
() phone:      (715) 365-8942  

() fax:        (715) 365-8932  

() e-mail:     Carrie.Stoltz @wisconsin.gov  
We are committed to service excellence.  Click here to evaluate how I did. 
 

http://5.selectsurvey.net/DNR/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=AWaReCSS
http://5.selectsurvey.net/DNR/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=AWaReCSS

